From:  Campbell, Michael

Sent: 7/23/2013 2:15:46 PM

To: Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: Are you on DR?

Not news, but appreciate the heads up. Lets compare notes. Next week is a 4 day week, so lavals not likely. We
should touch base, tho.

Enjoy NM. You gonna rent a bike snl keep adding to your strava totals?
MC
On Jul 23, 2013, at 2:00 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4(@pge.com> wrote:

>

> That's sounds like a plan. Let's do it next week.

>

> [ wanted to give you a heads up on something.

>

> On the DR front, did you know that Audrey Lee and the ED staff are planning on a bridge year? They say that
they will put out guidance for it in Sep. B/c of the strong signal from them, we are not planning on filing for the
next cycle, but our DR group is uncomfortable in case they change their minds or otherwise the timing gets balled
up (the DR case has been known to fall through cracks recently, I have to admit). So we plan to file a letter to
Clanon asking for an extension to file. I doubt the bridge year is the right thing for maintaining DR, let alone
growing it, but I don't think it's possible to win that once the assigned office says we're not going to go for a full
cycle.

>

> Is any or all of this news to you? Let's chat about it if we need to. Greetings from over NM!
>

> yours,

>

> sid

>
>
>
> Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

>

> eeeen Original Message -----

> From: Campbell, Michael {mailto:Michael Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov]

> Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 10:34 AM

> To: Dietz, Sidney

> Subject: RE: Are you on DR?

>

> Yes. I think our portfolios match up.

>

> We should take a work meeting at the LaVal's pinball machines one late afternoon. Perhaps a ferry day, so we
could ride there from BART?

>

> DR is teh awesome.

>
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> From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:5BD4@pge.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 10:33 AM

> To: Campbell, Michael

> Subject: Are you on DR?

>
>
>
>
> Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

>

>PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.

> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
>

>
>PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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